
 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES  

OF THE  
SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 

 
October 30, 1999   Crown Plaza Hotel   Greenville, SC 

 
The General Membership meeting was called to order 

by President Hugh C. Shull at 10:05am.  Mr. James 
Vernon Epps gave the invocation. 

 
President Shull welcomed the SCNA members to the 

convention.  
 
Mr. Sheheen reported a quorum of members were 

present. 
 
President Shull asked Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. to 

report on SCNA financial status.  Mr. Sheheen reported 
the SCNA was in sound financial condition with $51,000 
in the Life Member fund.  A full financial report will 
appear in the January SCanner. 

 
President Shull asked Mr. Norris for a show report.  

Mr. Norris reported the show was sold out and 
attendance appeared to be good. 

 
President Shull asked the membership for any 

business or comments. 
 
Ms. Whitehouse thanked Mr. Shull and Mr. Sheheen 

for the work they had done for the past 2 years. 
 
Mr. Jesse Ross reminded members about classified 

ads that are available to members on the SCNA web 
site.  Ads can be sent to Mr. Ross or the SCNA 
Secretary. 

 
President Shull thanked Mr. Ross for his work on 

the SCNA web site.  
 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Whitehouse and 
seconded by Mr. Norris.  The General Membership 
Meeting adjourned. 

 
 
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 


